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To whom it may concern I understand that many of you making these decisions have 

zero actual experience with firearms and if you choose not to that should be your 

choice but I would hope that you actually seek out actual professional firearms 

experts and not a actual group of people who have opinions and not experience with 

firearms trying to force you to make decisions based on anti firearm articles and 

statistics. 


